Cox Communications
6205-B Peachtree Dunwoody Rd.
Atlanta, GA 30328

January 27, 2020

Mr. Morris Woodruff, Executive Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission

200 Madison Street

Suite 500

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: Cox Communications NFS, LLC
Notice of Change in Company Name to Cox Strategic Services, LLC

Dear Mr. Woodruff:

Please accept this letter to notify the Commission that the Company has changed its name
to Cox Strategic Services, LLC.

Attached is the Certificate of Amendment changing the name Cox Communications NFS, LLC
to Cox Strategic Services, LLC issued by the by the State of Missouri Secretary of State
effective December 31, 2019. The Company has reviewed the contacts in EFIS.

The Company does not maintain a tariff with the state of Missouri.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 404-
269-8139 or via email to paul.cain@cox.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

b2

Paul Cain

Director, Regulatory Affairs
Cox Communications
404-269-8139
paul.cain@cox.com




